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The JSSG Committee has not met since the election of the new office bearers. 

A few members have however met at various times unofficially  in order to expedite handover 

of responsibilities for the 8 new office bearers.  It has been a fast and sharp learning curve for 

all involved and we are gradually finding our feet. 

Gratitude must go the outgoing team and previous and current members of the JSSG for their 

patience and encouragement as we all find our feet and learn who's who in the zoo. 

The Term 1 Car Park raffle was a great success considering it was advertised later than usual 

and over the holidays.  We raised $595.00 

The cross country canteen was also organised and managed with thanks to Sue Elliott.  

Although it was my first participation, I was a little disappointed at the amount of donated 

treats offered and will discuss ways we can further encourage this.  It was also the first time we 

used Krazy Lemon selling lemon based drinks.  I am yet to find out how much this raised. 

There is also a fundraiser of the photoframe designed by a year 6 parent, Rhonda Newton that 

is being released on flexischools to coincide with the school photos which we hope will be 

successful. 

On the Communication front, the JSSG is creating a facebook page which will go live in the 

coming fortnight. 

 

Kind regards 

Kathryn Wadsworth 

 


